


Smile With
Closed Eyes

Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

SATIYA
1107

Color: Dark Green

SINGLE
160 X 220 CM



 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

SATIYA
1107

Color: Violet
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SINGLE
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

DALIYA
1108

Color: Olive
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

DALIYA
1108

Color: Brown
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZHAVEH
1111

Color: Light Green
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZHAVEH
1111

Color: Dusty Pink
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

KIYANA
1112

Color: Light Pink
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

PARLA
1113

Color: Cream
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

PARLA
1113

Color: Red
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

PANIYA
1114

Color: Brown
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

PANIYA
1114

Color: Dark Green
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ANDIYA
1116

Color: Light Blue
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ANDIYA
1116

Color: Cream
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

TANSOO
1118

Color: Gray

Smile With
Closed Eyes

SINGLE
160 X 220 CM



 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

TANSOO
1118

Color: Cream
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SINGLE
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZOFA
1119

Color: Dark Gray
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZOFA
1119

Color: Light Gray
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZHALIN
1120

Color: Colorfull
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ZHALIN
1120

Color: Indigo
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

CHITRA
1121

Color: Light Gray
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

ELVA
1122

Color: Pastil
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

DINA
1124

Color: Light Purple
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

TATIN
1125

Color: Light Pink
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

CHOOK
1126

Color: Gray - Blue
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

LAVEN
1127

Color: Dark Blue
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

VINA
1128

Color: Dark Green
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

VINA
1128

Color: Dark Gray
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

VINA
1128

Color: Dark Blue
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Closed Eyes

SINGLE
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

NAYRIKA
1129

Color: Gray
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

SEVIL
1130

Color: Black
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

LOUIS
VUITTON

1044
Color: Brown
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

PLAYFUL 
CATS

1115
Color: Green
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

1115

PLAYFUL
CATS

Color: Pink
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

MUSICIAN
1131

Color: Green
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 Design Code:

Nersi has been providing exquisite modern  
and luxury linens for the bedding set addition.

Manufactured under strict quality control in 
our own factories by the best artisans with 

generations of experience.

  20232023
Collection

By
Lomana

KING
240 X 220 CM

SINGLE
160 X 220 CM

nersi.bedding

MUSICIAN
1131

Color: Purple
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